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As you know, The DRBC members – the Governors of Pennsylvania, New York,
New Jersey, and Delaware, and the federal government – have the responsibility of
protecting the shared waters that provide 15-17 million people in all four of the
Watershed states with drinking water, including New York City and Philadelphia.
The Delaware River was designated as a national Wild and Scenic River by
Congress because of its outstanding features, irreplaceable resources, exceptional
water quality and scenic and recreational value. These prized assets provide
important economic benefit to all four states whose tributaries flow to the Delaware
River. These values are gravely jeopardized by fracking and its polluting operations
and must be protected for the public and future generations.
The entire nontidal Delaware River is protected by DRBC's Special Protection
Waters regulations that do not allow water quality to be diminished in any way. We
are dependent on that protection to keep our water safe. Please continue to protect us, and the
environment. Thank you.
 


